
IT Update to School Committee

 September 12, 2019,

 Year 1 of the current Technology Plan called for the 3rd, 4th, and 5th 
Grades at the Peirce, Brackett, Dallin, and Bishop to receive new 
ChromeBook’s and Carts for each Classroom at these Grade Levels.

 Purchased, provisioned, inventoried, and distributed 1000 
ChromeBook’s to the above mentioned Schools.

 Outfitted two new AHS Science Classrooms with 1 Windows Laptop 
Cart and 1 ChromeBook Cart along with Short Throw Projectors,

 Upgraded AHS Math Lab with 2 New ChromeBook Carts and new 
ChromeBook’s 

 All Schools, Except for AHS, have been upgraded to the New 
VOIP(Voice Over Internet Protocol) Telephony system. AHS is in the 
process of being scheduled.

 Replaced Aging PC’s in the Ottoson Media Center with new 
ChromeBox’s

 Issued 30 ChromeBook’s and 10 iPads to the ELL department to be 
used District Wide

 Added 25 new iPads and Cart to the new First Grade Classroom at the 
Stratton.

 Increased the Districts Internet Bandwidth Capacity to 6 Gig that is 
made up of two 3 Gig redundant circuits, one located at the Ottoson 
Middle School and one located at AHS.

 Removed Older Chromebooks and Carts from the Four Elementary 
Schools that were upgraded this Summer so they could be re-
provisioned to area’s throughout the District.

 Upgraded PowerSchool to most recent version to take advantage of 
enhanced security features.


